
 
 
From: Paul Smith [mailto:paulsmithplanning@outlook.com]  
Sent: 15 November 2016 14:12 

To: Brace, Carl 

Subject: RE: 160992 - Proposed housing at Woodend Lane, Gorsley 

 
Dear Mr Brace, 
 
I agree to an extension of time and thank you for your patience in enabling me to address the 
outstanding drainage issues. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Paul Smith MRTPI 
 
From: Brace, Carl [mailto:cbrace@herefordshire.gov.uk]  

Sent: 15 November 2016 14:06 
To: 'Paul Smith' 

Subject: RE: 160992 - Proposed housing at Woodend Lane, Gorsley 

 
Dear Mr Smith 
 
Thank you for your email, based on this my Report recommending approval has been provided to the 
Area Manager. Could you by return, confirm you agree to an extension of time until 17th November to 
issue the DN and help my figures? 
 
Regards 
 
 
Carl Brace BSc (Hons), MA, MRTPI 
Acting Principal Planning Officer 
 
Herefordshire Council,  
Blueschool House, Blue School Street, Hereford, HR1 2ZB 
 
Direct Tel:  01432 261947 
Mobile Tel: 07792 881024 
 
Council's Homepage www.herefordshire.gov.uk 
Planning Homepage https://www.herefordshire.gov.uk/planning/ 
Search Planning Applications https://www.herefordshire.gov.uk/planning-and-building-
control/development-control/search-and-comment-on-planning-applications/ 
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From: Paul Smith [mailto:paulsmithplanning@outlook.com]  

Sent: 15 November 2016 12:53 
To: Brace, Carl 

Subject: RE: 160992 - Proposed housing at Woodend Lane, Gorsley 

 
Dear Mr Brace, 
 
I can confirm that the applicant agrees to withdraw the issue of ‘layout’ from the outline planning 
application from determination at this juncture. 
 
Therefore, I ask that outline planning permission be granted for the erection of five houses and the 
construction of the vehicular access as shown on the submitted site plan. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Paul Smith  MRTPI     
 

“Any opinion expressed in this e-mail or any attached files are those of the individual and not 

necessarily those of Herefordshire Council, Herefordshire Clinical Commissioning Group 

(HCCG), Wye Valley NHS Trust or 2gether NHS Foundation Trust. You should be aware that 

Herefordshire Council, Herefordshire Clinical Commissioning Group (HCCG), Wye Valley 

NHS Trust & 2gether NHS Foundation Trust monitors its email service. This e-mail and any 

attached files are confidential and intended solely for the use of the addressee. This 

communication may contain material protected by law from being passed on. If you are not the 

intended recipient and have received this e-mail in error, you are advised that any use, 

dissemination, forwarding, printing or copying of this e-mail is strictly prohibited. If you have 

received this e-mail in error please contact the sender immediately and destroy all copies of it.”  
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